
“LPP S.A.’s response”, 17 October 2023 

Two of the factories are not on our suppliers list: 

- Jun Sheng Garment Company Limited – orders took place only in 2022 

-  Ten Da Garment – we don’t cooperate with this factory 

Concerning the rest of the factories we are in touch with our agents to 

get to know if they confirm the allegations and are aware of the 

information from Myanmar Labour News and social media – Twitter and 

Facebook. 

 


